
 

 

TRAGEDY IN ORLANDO 

OUR BROTHERS AND SISTERS NEED HELP 

 The Health and Wellness Center is collecting water, juice, 
cookies, crackers, and fruit snacks that will be sent down to 

Orlando for blood drives. Gift cards will also be accepted for the 
purchase of bagged ice for the blood. 

 

 Please consider donating to the  
Pulse Tragedy Community Fund gofundme. 

 

 FSC hopes to move up the summer blood drive date from  

July 21 and will notify the campus if an earlier date is secured. 

 

 Health and Wellness will continue to address  

newly identified needs as they arise. 

 

Please contact Audrey Krapf at x2009 if you would like to collaborate on these efforts. 

 

 


